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From the East 
Members, families and friends, 

I hope everyone is enjoying their 
summer. I know that the officers 
are enjoying this break before we 
start up again in September with a 
full schedule of degrees. The offic-
ers are busy learning their work for 
advanced stations when we return next month. 

On July 18th at our Stated Meeting, Worshipful 
Douglas N. Cairns, District Inspector, presented the 
Golden Veteran Award (50 Year Pin) to Brothers 
Laurence Edwin (Pete) Corliss and Karl Harold Krohn. 
Congratulations, my Brothers, on your achievement. 
Also, at this meeting, we elected to membership by 
affiliation, Brothers John Corter and Mark Eisenberg. 
Welcome to our Lodge! 

We were also pleased to have Worshipful Richard 
Dyck, Master of Sinim Lodge of Tokyo, Japan visit on 
the 18th. He is the son of Brother Harry M. Dyck, Sr. 
of our Lodge. 

Please mark your calendar and plan on attending 
the Brunch/Reception for the Grand Master on August 
25th. Tickets are $7.00 each and can be obtained from 
the Secretary. 

I will look forward to seeing you all at our next 
Stated Meeting on August 15th. (Last Month's atten-
dance was 175.) Thank you for your continued support 
of our dinners and thank you Mary for all your efforts 
to see that these dinners HAPPEN each month. 

Cline "Cub" Jack 
Master 

NOTICE TO ALL BROTHERS 
Past Masters Night is Sept. 5 1996. RESER-

VATIONS ARE REQUIRED. The dinner is 
$10.00. Past Masters are guest of the Lodge. 
Letters and Phone calls to all Past Masters will 
be sent and made by PM Tip Banks. RESERVA-
TIONS ARE REQUIRED. 

Lawrence T. Banks II 
Past Master  

From The West 
Brethren, 

Summer is upon us with all its 
blazing glory. Yes, indeed blazing, 
for today it reached 105°, triple 
digits here in Fresno and it seems 
that this condition will be around 
for a while. Being that the Lodge 
will be in darkness until September, it provides an 
opportune time for some of us to escape the heat and 
head for our favorite getaways. But like most of us who 
have to work or have other commitments here in "the 
area" endure because, we here in Fresno are tough and 
will perseveree no matter what. Remember that the 
lodge will have a stated dinner and meeting on Aug. 15. 

Congratulations to Curtis Kline Jack and Mark 
Isenberg for their fine proficiency examination perfor-
mance on the third degree. Also congratulations to 
Richard Mechikoss, Russell Wyatt, Charles Rabb, and 
Sean Ford for their proficiency on the first degree an 
Michael Ratley on the second degree. Have a good 
summer, enjoy yourself. See you at the Lodge. 

Aloha Nui 
Ralph Medeiros, Senior Warden 

From The South 
Brethren, 

I would first like to thank all of 
you who made yourselves avail-
able to help Mary in the kitchen 
last month, it was greatly appre-
ciated and is a continuing need. 
Please help again this month if 
you can. Also I would like to thank those who 
contributed to the Wine Fund. 

The August Dinner menu sounds great. Mary 
plans to have Swiss Steak, Fettucine, Green Tossed 
Salad with Blue Cheese and Thousand Island Dress-
ing and Sponge Cake with Lemon topping and Coco-
nut. Hope to see you all there. Please call for reser-
vations. Thanks. 

Yours Fraternally, 
John S. Bjorge, Junior Warden 



The 293rd Masonic District Officers Assn. 

Cordially invites you to attend a Brunch 

Reception honoring 

the Grand Master of Masons in California 

THE MOST WORSHIPFUL 

CHARLES H. ALEXANDER 

At 10:00 a.m. on 

Sunday, the 25th of August, 1996 

Fresno Masonic Temple 

3444 East Shields Avenue, Fresno, CA 

$7.00 per person 

RSVP by 17 August 1996 

Contact the Lodge Secretary for Tickets 

Cline C. Jack 	 Dr. Douglas N. Cairns, 

Association President 	Inspector, 293rd Dist. 

1.■  

CALENDAR 
AUG. - 1st - DARK 

- 8th - DARK 

- 12th - Building Assn, 7:00 p.m. 

- 15th - Stated Meeting, 7:30 p.m. 

Dinner, 6:30 p.m. 

-22nd - DARK 

-25th - Grand Master's 

Brunch/Reception 

Fresno Masonic Temple, 

10:00 a.m. 

-29th - DARK 

SEPT.-5th - Past Master's Night, 7:30 p.m. 

Dinner (Masons ONLY), 6:30 p.m. 

IN MEMORIAM 
Raised to the Celestial Lodge above: 

RAISED DECEASED  

Robert Wayne Empey 
4 - 26 - 1952 — 5 - 14 - 1996 

Richard Arthur Moody 
10 - 10 - 1953 — 6 - 29 - 1996 

James Allen Russell 
10 - 27 - 1932 — 7 - 1 - 1996 

Charles Raymond Brown 
7 -25 - 1963 — 7 - 5 - 1996 

Earl Frederick Ray 
11 - 23 - 1940 — 7 - 20 - 1996 

Charles (Bud) Powell 
10-29-1974 — 7-24-1996 

OFFICERS FOR 1996 

Worshipful Master CLINE (CUB) C. JACK JR. 	432-8262 Junior Deacon 	VERNON SCOTT ULLSTROM 456-8461 
Senior Warden 	RALPH P. MEDEIROS 	251-4187 Marshal 
Junior Warden JOHN BJORGE 	 431-3820 Senior Steward 	BILL FREEMAN 	 297-4968 
Treasurer MICHAEL DAUGHERTY 	 226-3297 Junior Steward 	THOMAS BEKHDOUD 	322-9838 
Secretary MARVIN WALLACE 	 439-9111 Tiler 	 SAM LINARES 	 224-5164 

268-2303 Office Organist 	 CHRIS MORRIS 	 221 -7336 
Asst. Secretary EDD DODD 	 222-1763 

268-2303 Office Stated Meetings on the 3rd Thursday of the Month at 
Chaplain BILL ENNIS SR., P.M. 439-0746 7:30 PM Preceded by a dinner at 6:30 PM RESERVATIONS 

REQUIRED. Senior Deacon TED SORGE 	 275-5817 
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